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Dear Parents & Carers,       30th April 2025 

      Year 6 trip to Chessington World of Adventures 

On Friday 16th May 2025 we will be taking the children to Chessington.  As you know the children 
have democratically voted for this trip and raised funds to pay for it and we were also very 
fortunate to have been given a very generous donation of £300. Therefore, there is no cost to 
parents.   

We are travelling via public transport (train from Coulsdon South to Clapham, then Clapham to 
Chessington South).  Due to this we will have an extended school day.  The children will need to 
be at school by 8.20am for an 8.25am departure, and we are scheduled to return to Coulsdon 
South train station for approximately 6pm where you will need to collect your child from the 
Reddown Road exit.  

On the day, as this is a reward for their hard work, the children may wear their own clothes, 
however, please ensure they are wearing suitable footwear for walking and the rides.  Dependent 
upon the weather the children may also need sunscreen and sunhats or waterproof jackets.  They 
will need to bring a home packed lunch along with their water bottle. The children may also bring 
up to £5 spending money if they wish, to buy themselves an ice-cream or a treat etc (this money 
will be managed by them). 

Mobile phones are not allowed on this trip, however if your child is travelling home from 
Coulsdon South alone they may hand them to Miss Bennett as usual in the morning. 

If there are any emergencies after school hours regarding pick-up of your child, please call Mrs 
Whicheloe on XXXXXXXXXXX and she will liaise with me. 
 
Please complete the Google form as soon as possible to give consent for your child to attend (link 
attached). 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Clare Bennett 
Year 6 teacher 
 
 


